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 v. 
 
ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION AGENCY, 
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     PCB 17-54 
     (UST Appeal) 
 

 
ORDER OF THE BOARD (by C.M. Santos): 
 
 On June 11, 2018, Illinois Railway, LLC filed a motion to dismiss this appeal, which 
concerns a leaking underground storage tank (UST) site located at the intersection of County 
Highway 21 and Walnut Street in Wedron, LaSalle County.  Illinois Railway had filed a petition 
for review of the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency determination to reject a site 
investigation completion report for the leaking UST site.  Illinois Railway’s motion states that 
counsel for IEPA does not object to dismissal. 
 
 The Board grants Illinois Railway’s motion for dismissal, dismisses the appeal, and closes 
the docket. 
 
 IT IS SO ORDERED. 
 

I, Don A. Brown, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, certify that the Board 
adopted the above order on June 21, 2018, by a vote of 5-0. 

 

 
Don A. Brown, Clerk 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 


